
It's always a good
time when Joyful
sound comes and puts
 on a great
preformance!

 
 We made home-
made dog treats for
the puppies at the
animal shelter this
month! A Mary Kay
consultant came to
demonstrate skin
produts and give
facials :) How
relaxing for our
ladies and gents!
 

 
Big thanks to the
Innovation Design
Academy for coming
to do manicures!
 

 

Primp and Relax!
Moments of Happiness

Macomb

Community Involvement!
August is here and
we've been busy at
Bickford!  I would like
to announce that we
have three new "Black
Pearls" at our branch
and they are: Nicole
Ackley, Sharon Riley
and Christine Wolf.
 These BFM's were
chosen for their
committment to great
care, going above and
beyond, showing
leadership and above
all, providing
moment's of happiness
to our residents!  It is
a great honor and I'm
so happy they choose
Bickford!   Look for
their awards to be
hung soon!

We have several new
faces, both residents
and BFMs, in the
branch too!  We are
growing and that is a
great thing!  
Western Day is
Wednesday August 9
and Cindy McClintock
will be performing at
Bickford at 6PM!
 Please plan to join us
for an awesome show!
 
Our next family
counsel meeting will
be September 25 at
6PM Mark your
calendars for a nice
visit.  Dinner's on me!
 

August: The Sunday of
Summer

 

August
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August
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10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Bookworms
2:00 Carpenters
Corner
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

1:00 Praise & Worship
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
2:00 Games & Cards

1:30 Movie Matinee
3:00 Games & Treats
7:00 Saturday Night
Movie

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 No Bake Cookies
7:00 Happy Hour

10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Fill Bird Feeders
2:00 Make Treats For
Animal Shelter
7:00 Mocktail Party

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

Western Day
 
6PM- Cind McClintock
Performs!

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Summer Craft
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
3:00 Games & Treats
7:00 Saturday Night
Movie

1:00 Praise & Worship
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
2:00 Games & Cards

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Bookworms
2:00 Games & Cards
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Fill Bird Feeders
2:00 Lawn Bowling
7:00 Mocktail Party

10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
1:00 Hair Day
2:00 Puzzle Mania
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Fill Bird Feeders
1:45 Design Academy
Nails
7:00 Mocktail Party

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Summer Craft
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
3:00 Games & Treats
7:00 Saturday Night
Movie

1:00 Praise & Worship
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
2:00 Games & Cards

10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Bookworms
2:00 Carpenters
Corner
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
1:00 Hair Day
2:00 Games & Cards
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Fill Bird Feeders
2:00 Bookworms
7:00 Mocktail Party

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Flower Pot
Painting
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
3:00 Games & Treats
7:00 Saturday Night
Movie

1:00 Praise & Worship
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
2:00 Games & Cards

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Bookworms
2:00 Paint flower pots
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
1:00 Hair Day
2:00 Games & Cards
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Fill Bird Feeders
2:00 Painting
7:00 Mocktail Party

3 4 5

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31

10:00 Active Agers
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Firefly Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
1:00 Hair Day
2:00 Puzzle Mania
7:00 Firefly Fellowship
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